From: Alison Van Gorp alison.vangorp@mercergov.org :
Subject: FW: Stop Work Order uniil plan discrepancy resolved, Permit No. 2004-045, Gartz Dnveway Repalr 770 West Mercer Way AV
Date: June 26, 2020 at 3:59 PM
To: shane miller shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com

FYI. | will forward a photo of the actual stop work order once it’s posted. | believe the code
compliance officer is in route now.

From: Don Cole <Don.Cole@mercergov.org>

Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 3:46 PM

To: William Gartz <william.gartz@gmail.com>

Cc: David Henderson <david.henderson@mercergov.org>; Alison Van Gorp
<alison.vangorp@mercergov.org>

Subject: Stop Work Order until plan discrepancy resolved, Permit No. 2004-045, Gartz Driveway
Repair, 7703 West Mercer Way

Hello Mr. Gartz,

I called to discuss this matter before postmg a stop work order and left a couple v0|cema|ls lam

which must be resolved prior to work as it could result in significantly steepened grades in some
sections of the driveway.

Please submit revised plans to correct the discrepancy. The stop work order remains until the
revised plans can be reviewed for code conformance and approved.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Don Cole

Building Official

City of Mercer Island - Community Planning & Development
206.275.7701| mercergov.org/CPD | _mybuildingpermit.com

Due to the COVID-19 outbreak, Community Planning and Development has modified our
operations. City Hall and the Permit Center are closed to the public. There is no “walk in” permit
service; staff are working remotely and services are being continued via remote operations. More
information is available on the City’s website: www.mercergov.org/cpd. Please contact us by
phone for general customer support at 206-275-7626.

Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RC w)



